
 
TOWNSHIP OF NORTH BRUNSWICK 

NOTICE OF CHANGE OF SCOPE OF CONTRACT 
JUNE 23, 2025 

 
The Township of North Brunswick has awarded a contract under a fair and open 
contract process pursuant to the provisions of NJAC 5:20-11.6. This contract and 
resolution authorizing it are available for public inspection in the Office of the Municipal 
Clerk, 710 Hermann Road, North Brunswick, NJ between the hours of 8:30 AM – 4:00 
PM, Monday - Friday.    
Awarded to: CME Associates 
Professional Service: Change in Scope to Include professional services relating to the 
2025 Road Improvement Program 
Resolution No. 228-6.25  
NTE Cost: $413,640.00 
 
 
Monica Orlando 
Deputy Township Clerk 
 
 


